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Being an Oregon resident all my life right here in Coos County with dune access I 

see nothing but benefits of allowing these classes of vehicles on the road.  Our little 

community gets allot of support from visitors that come play in the dunes and 

availability to drive to the businesses in their sxs I think would help get even more 

money here.  


